
Bulletin No. 1086

Friday 14th June 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,,

We kicked the week off with an outstanding performance from our U11 Cricket Team as they took part in 
The Aire Valley Cricket Tournament. After playing brilliantly all day, they finished in 3rd place – just missing 
out on playing in the final, well done to you all - especially Ibrahim, our Cricket Captain, for leading the 
team so well.

On Tuesday, Form 3 had a fabulous day in Skipton where they visited Skipton Castle as part of their history 
topic.  They had a brilliant day and were excited to tell me all about it when they got back to school.  

On Tuesday 18th June, Mrs Hudson’s Dancers will be showing off their moves in the hall from 4.30pm-
5.30pm.  Dance parents have all been invited, but if you think your child would like to give dance a go next 
year, this is a great opportunity to come along and see what they do.

Last night, we were lucky enough to see our long-awaited Junior Department performance of High School 
Musical at The Bingley Arts Centre.  I was absolutely blown away by the outstanding quality of the show 
from start to finish.  Every child put in their all and more importantly looked as though they were enjoying 
every minute!   I must give enormous thanks to our Performing Arts Team: Mrs Hudson, Mrs Scott & Mrs 
Lorimer for the impact on performing arts they have achieved in our school and for giving such a wide range 
of opportunities for our pupils.  I am sure we will be seeing may of our pupils on stage again and long into 
the future.  

Next Wednesday will be our transition morning, all pupils who are moving up to a new class in September 
will be spending time in their new classroom with their new teachers.  UVI and any Junior pupils who are not 
moving up will spend the morning with Mrs Hudson, who has some fun activities planned.  Mr Nazir will be 
with any infant pupils who are not moving up in September.  Mrs Hayton, our new Form 3 teacher, will be in 
school spending time with her new class.

On Wednesday evening from 6.30pm-7.30pm, The Infant & Early Years Department (Nursery – Form 2 now) 
will be holding their information presentations in the classroom, as well as handing out the Form 
Information Booklet.  The booklet will tell you everything you need to know about your child’s new class 
next year.  If you have a child who will be in Form 4 in September, please note that these meetings will take 
place with all Junior classes on Wednesday 4th September  from 6.30pm-7.30pm.

Eid Mubarak to our families who will be celebrating next week, we hope you have a wonderful time.

 Kind Regards,

 Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Little Gems Nursery







A huge well done to our U11 Boys Cricket 
Team who competed in the Aire Valley cricket 
tournament on Monday  They all played 
amazingly well and finished third in their 
group, narrowly missing out on a place in the 
final! Great effort boys! 

The summer holidays are fast approaching, 
but no need to worry! Our dedicated 
holiday club team is here and ready to take 
your bookings.

We are open on the following dates:
W/c - Monday 8th July
W/c- Monday 15th July
W/c- Monday 22nd July
W/c- Monday 29th July
W/c-Monday 5th August
W/c -Monday 12th August
W/c- Monday 19th August
To book your child’s place please message 
Mrs. Kernick via class dojo.



Please remember to book your 
appointment to discuss your child’s end 
of year report with your Form Teacher.

Please note that due to the Plas Menai 
residential Miss Knowles, Mr Nazir & Mrs

Vernon will be holding their 
consultations on 3rd & 4th July.

All other classes will be having their 
consultations on 24th & 25th June.

Thank you to ‘The Friends of Lady Lane Park’ for presenting 
our UVI leavers with their personalised hoodies and invite to 
a very special end of year celebration.  

Mr Chapman, Chair of The Friends, spoke wonderfully about 
our pupils and their fantastic teacher, Mrs Vernon.



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 17th June – Friday 21st June 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Pizza & Potato 
Wedges

Chicken Enchilada's 
with Coleslaw & 

Salad

Chicken, Yorkshire 
Puddings, Stuffing, 

Roast Potatoes, Gravy, 
Cabbage & Carrots

Meatballs & Pasta in 
Tomato Sauce

Fish, Chips & Peas

Drizzle Cake Banoffee Pie Waffles & Honey Homemade Cornflake 
Crispies

Ice Cream

Pre booked
Jacket 

Potato/Salad
& Topping

Vegetarian
Mixed Bean 
Enchiladas

 
Halal (Chicken)

Pre booked
Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Vegetarian (Sausages)
Halal (Chicken)

Pre booked
Jacket Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Vegetarian
Falafal & Pasta

(Halal Lamb meat 
balls)

Pre booked
Jacket Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Pre booked
Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Upcoming Events
June

Transition Morning – Wednesday 19th June

Early Years & Infant Information Evening – Wednesday 19th June – 6:30pm-7:30pm

Nursery Stay & Play – Thursday 20th June - 9:30am-10:30am

Reports to Parents – Friday 21st June

LVI/UVI Plas Menai Residential – Monday  24th June – Friday 28th June

Parents Consultations – Nursery, KG, F2, F4, F5 & LVI – Mon 24th June 4-6pm & Tues 

25th June – 6-8pm.

July

Sports Day – Monday 1st July

Nursery Stay & Play – Monday 1st July - 9:30am-10:30am

Infant Summer Celebration – Tues 2nd July & Wed 3rd July – 9:15am – 10:15am

Parents Consultations – Form 1, Form 3 & UVI – Wednesday 3rd July 4-6pm & Thursday 

4th July – 6-8pm.

Prize Giving Picnics – Thursday 4th July

Nursery Graduation – Friday 5th July

Break up for Summer – Friday 5th July

Holiday Club – Monday 8th July – Friday 23rd August

Our Lunch Menu
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